[image: ]Counseling Center News
Week of April 20, 2020



[image: ]Hey!  Who likes science? Who likes making videos?  Who could use a scholarship?  Check out the Breakthrough Junior Challenge (due 6/25) available for grades 9-12: Your 3 minute physics, math, life science (or even the science  OR math of the COVID 19 pandemic) video could earn you a $250,000 scholarship (as well as money for your school)! 

Attention Sophomores & Juniors:  FREE ACT Bootcamp Online April 29, 7 to 8:30 PM through Kaplan: You must register online. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Yearbook Information:
· IF you have not yet purchased a yearbook you may do so at 2020 Yearbook .
· Seniors, if you still owe money on your Baby Ad, please send your payment to: Publications (Attention: Lauren Gaddy), 564 Tuscola School Road, Waynesville, NC 2878.  (Write your name in the memo line of your check to make sure you get credit.) If you have any yearbook questions, you may email Ms. Bates at tbates@haywood.k12.nc.us.

SENIORS:  Don’t forget!
· Students who have applied / been accepted to East Tennessee State: CHECK YOUR EMAIL. On Tuesday, April 27 ETSU is hosting a virtual Buccaneer Boot Camp for border county admitted students with information about Housing, Financial Aid, Admissions, Scholarship, and Orientation. 
· Most colleges / universities are putting together virtual meetings to help you understand “next steps.”  Typically MAY 1 is the “decision day”—when colleges / universities expect you to “save your spot.”  CHECK WITH YOUR SCHOOL!  (SOME have moved up the official acceptance date to June 1 this year.) Regularly check your email AND the school’s student portal, most often used to push out information AND submit student information.  In the coming weeks they will want you to sign up for orientation, learn about scheduling classes for the fall, accept financial aid offers, select a dorm & meal plan (if you are living on campus), submit medical / health information (such as immunizations) If you have any questions, DO NOT HESITATE to contact the school’s admissions OR financial aid offices.
Juniors:  Please remember!
· If you were planning to take the ACT (again) or the SAT, many of those upcoming April and/or May exams have been postponed to June.  Please go to the ACT website and the SAT website to see what their plans are for offering upcoming exams.   Email your counselor if you have ANY questions!  If you qualify for free/reduced lunch, you MAY qualify for a fee waiver as well: Check with your counselor!
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat				https://www.act.org/
· For those of you who were planning to do some college campus visits this spring, do not despair!  You can tour every NC public university online at https://www.northcarolina.edu/our-17-campuses/virtual-reality-campus-tours.  Many of the private colleges and two-year schools also have virtual tours at https://www2.cfnc.org/#/campussearch




CLICK HERE for full Scholarship Listing (updated weekly)!

NEW Scholarships: 
North State Law Enforcement Officers Association Scholarship
Fallen Lineman Foundation
Beacon Scholarship for Rural Americans
Asheville Latin Americans Achieving Success WNC College Scholarship
DUE Scholarships:  Darden Scholarship (5/20) and I Beverly Lake Scholarship (5/20)

Don’t forget:  Students interested in Haywood Community College’s Tuition Free Guarantee must have applied to HCC, completed their FAFSA, have a 2.8 or higher GPA, and complete the HCC Scholarships Application. 


CLICK HERE for full Student Opportunity Listing (updated weekly)!
 
NEW Opportunities:  Suturing Workshop at MAHEC (5/11) for high school students interested in health careers

_____________________________________________________________________________

You can always find more information at
http://teacher.haywood.k12.nc.us/ths-counselingcenter/


Our entire team is available!  You may email us at:


Ms. Russell krussell@haywood.k12.nc.us
Ms. Heinz theinz@haywood.k12.nc.us
Ms. Plott jplott@haywood.k12.nc.us
Mr. Johnson aajohnson@haywood.edu

Ms. Epps eepps@haywood.k12.nc.us
Ms. Dove adove@haywood.k12.nc.us
Ms. Kennedy jkennedy@haywood.k12.nc.us
Dr. Ensley rensley@haywood.k12.nc.us
Ms. Agostini meghan.agostini@meridianbhs.org




[image: ]Students may continue posting questions to our “Questions for My Counselor” form at https://forms.gle/JnFdQWxHUpSSLM1EA OR just email your counselor directly!
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